
 

 

24th Annual Dinner Auction 

  

Dear Friends: 

 

We invite you to join us for Second Chance Animal Services 24th Annual Dinner Auction on March 25, 2023, at 

the beautiful Southbridge Hotel and Conference Center. This is our largest and most important fundraiser of the 

year. This year all funds donated will directly benefit veterinary care for our homeless, shelter pets. 

 

As always, the success of this event relies on sponsorships and the contributions of gift certificates, goods and 

services from our donors and local businesses. If you would like to contribute to our event by sponsorship or 

purchase individual tickets, please see our attached brochure.  

 

If you would like to donate to our online auction by donating a gift-in-kind item, please fill out and return the 

bottom portion of this letter with your item. Our auction includes gift baskets, trips, gift cards and more. Any item 

would be greatly appreciated.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the event or our organization, please contact 

development@secondchanceanimals.org. Thank you for your continued support. We hope to see you at the event 

and are looking forward to hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lindsay Doray 

Chief Development Officer 
 

Second Chance is a nonprofit 501c3 organization founded in 1999 in East Brookfield and relies solely on donations and grants to operate.  
We operate an adoption center in East Brookfield, and Community Veterinary Hospitals in North Brookfield, Springfield, Worcester, and 
Southbridge. Second Chance helps 40,000 pets a year.  

 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

AUCTION DONATION 
 
 

Donation of items for auction can be of any price range and are GREATLY appreciated. 
 
Item(s) being donated:  __________________________________________________   
 
Items(s) Value:  ___________ 
 
Name: ___________________________________________   
 
Address __________________________________________ 
 
Contact #: ____________________________ 
 
Our auction committee sometimes combines items into gift combinations (baskets, sets) that will enhance the value of the items.  If you would like 
to drop off your item at the Adoption Center, please include this form to help us ensure that all donations are properly acknowledged.  Pickup of 
items can also be arranged.   
 
Please email development@secondchanceanimals.org if you have any questions. 
Donations may be mailed or dropped off at 111 Young Road, P.O. Box 136, East Brookfield, MA 01515 

Purchase Tickets 

Online 
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